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I am writing to inform you that we have now made Head of Year appointments available for the Parents' Evening
taking place on Thursday 28 January. You are able to book an appointment with either Mr Stewart or Mr Daniell
subject to their availability (please do not book an appointment with both). Please only make a Head of Year
appointment if you have a specific pastoral concern you wish to discuss.

The booking system remains open for you to make or amend appointments up until Wednesday 27 January and you
can access this by visiting https://strs.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ or using the link from the Parents page of the
School’s website.

Yours sincerely

David Dempsey

ASSISTANT HEADTEACHER

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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